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Monster Mash was so much fun!  We are so glad this event was
brought back after a couple years off.  Great job to the Student
Council (and to Ms. Hocking and Mr. Nezbeda) for planning and
organizing this super fun Halloween bash.  Thanks to all who came
and supported the StuCO, as well as the PTO.  
The PTO would like to thank the following businesses for their
support and sponsorship of the Monster Mash:  Anthony's Pizza,
SliceWorks, Stumpy's and Parry's Pizza.  I would personally like to
thank my PTO Board for stepping up and preparing for this fun
event!  Thanks also to Liz and Danielle for your help. I appreciate
you all! 
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Upcoming Events










Nov. 1-14
Sock Drive



Nov. 8

PTO Meeting 6 pm



Nov. 17
Thanksgiving Feast 



Nov. 21-25 

Thanksgiving Break 



Nov. 28 - Dec. 1
Book Fair



Dec. 9

Polar Express Movie
Night 5:30 pm



Dec. 13

PTO Meeting 6 pm



Dec. 16-21
Kringle Week 













 










 

Rock Ridge PTO is on Facebook
and Instagram!  Like our page

on Facebook and click the
Follow button OR follow us on

Instagram @rockridgepto.  This
way, we will join your feed and

you'll get reminders and
information about the PTO and

the school. 

Did you know?

Monster Mash

Our November meeting will be held Tuesday, November 8 at 6 pm, 
 We have a lot to discuss, including our upcoming Kringle Week!
Please click here to RSVP. 

November PTO Meeting

Save the Date! 
We are planning a fun Polar Express Movie night for the second
Friday in December!  Wear your pajamas, drink hot cocoa, and
enjoy watching the Polar Express in the gym with your Rock Ridge
friends!

Thanksgiving Feast 
Rock Ridge is bringing back Thanksgiving lunches!  You are invited
to join your student for lunch on November 17.  Guest lunches 
 are $5 and must be purchased on MySchoolBucks by
Wednesday, November 16.  This is a huge day for our Rock Ridge
students and they LOVE having their families join them for lunch
at school!  The PTO will also be selling spirit wear during these
lunches -- perfect opportunity to buy Rock Ridge gear for holiday
gifts! 

Spooky stories in the
music room!!

Dance party in
the gym!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C4FAEA72AAAFFCF8-november1


Board Members
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President:
Allison Uselton

useltona325@gmail.com



Vice President:
Gabriel Perez

gaperez84@gmail.com



Secretary:
Ashley Murrell

ditzypyxie@gmail.com



Treasurer:
Katie Pires

khealy1284@gmail.com



Fundraising Coordinator:
Taylor Connell

taylorconnell0209@gmail.com



Communication Liaison:
Payton Poalillo

ppoalillo@dcsdk12.org
Misty Lott

Misty.Lott@dcsdk12.org

We have several ways you can support the school and the PTO,
without spending anything extra! Check out these fundraisers, and
ask a board member if you have any questions.

King Soopers Community Rewards
The King Soopers program is so easy! All you have to do is register
your card online at www.kingsoopers.com. Every time you shop,
you support the PTO.
Box Tops
The Box Tops program has gone digital! Download the app and be
sure to scan your grocery receipts! Each box top earns 10 cents!
American Furniture Warehouse
If you shop at AFW, simply mention Rock Ridge PTO at checkout,
and we will earn 2% back from your purchase!
Westerra Credit Union
By opening an account at Westerra and mentioning Rock Ridge
PTO, we earn $52.80-- per account!

Fundraisers

Check out our website for
more information on all things
PTO! Feel free to contact us if

you're looking for a way to
help. 

If you would like to be a part of our 2022-2023 school year PTO  e-mail
list, please sign up here. This will not obligate you to participate in any
way.  We use this email list for volunteer requests and to share event
details/sign-ups.

2022-2023 PTO Email List

Spirit Rock
We are excited to continue our Spirit Rock program!
Parents, students, and staff are invited to rent the
rock to celebrate birthdays, acknowledge special
occasions and accomplishments, or show school
spirit.  Please see the sign up for more information!

Cash Corner
The PTO approved $2174 in grants at our

October meeting! 
PE - $800 for rock wall improvements, slack line, gymnastics rings
Speech - $306 for SLP Toolkit subscription and app
Nursing Teachers - $75 for comfort items for nursing room
Mrs. Kaufman - $50 for reading incentives
Mrs. Eads - $250 for  CO Music Educator's Conference registration
Kindie MTSS - $150 for treasure box, light covers, and large grip pencils
Office - $25 for boys underwear 
Kindie - $198 for Scholastic Let's Find Out subscription
Library - $170 for books for each teacher from Book Fair
Green Team - $150 towards materials for building new garden box 

We are looking for help organizing Kringle Week! If you'd like to
help us plan fun ways to show our teachers appreciation the week
before winter break, please contact us at rockridgepto@gmail.com 

Kringle Week is Coming!

https://www.rockridgeschool.org/get_involved/pto
https://forms.gle/youKJGruKY21onteA
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0c4faea72aaaffcf8-spirit3

